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The school year will be ending soon 
and everyone at Energizing 
Education is overwhelmed with the 
support and positive feedback we 
have received this year. Everyone’s 
helpfulness, comments, and 
contributions have not gone 
unnoticed. Being in six elementary 
schools this year we have been 
able to reach so many families and 
students and help them in learning 
the importance of literacy. All 
students in the program read a 
combined total of 71,064 minutes, 
pushing many of them to early 
completion of the program and the 
rest on track for meeting grade 
level by 3rd grade. In addition to the 
mentoring component of the 
program, Family Involvement 
Nights this year were a huge 
success. We put together 36 nights 
of activities ranging from themes of 
Chocolate Night, Family Game 
Night, Mystery Night, Fun with 
Money, and many more! Some 
nights are crowds were over 300 
people and in the whole year we 
saw 9,691 people come out! The 
families, students, school 
administrators, and teachers are all 
a huge testament as to why 
Energizing Education works. As we 
wrap up the year, we’re 
remembering all our great moments 
and each and every person who 
made them happen. Please join us 
to mentor next year in one of our 7 
schools: Frost, Bennett, Cascades, 
or McCulloch in JPS; Northwest 
Early Elementary in Northwest; 
George Long in Grass Lake, or 
Arnold in Michigan Center.  

May has come and gone 

which means one thing, 

summer is just around the 

corner! Although we can’t 

wait for the nice weather 

and everyone is eager for 

summer break, now comes 

the bittersweet moment of 

saying goodbye to our 

mentors and students in the 

program. This year 

Energizing Education was 

grateful to see 150 mentors 

walk through the doors of 

our six schools and mentor 

to 160 students. It seems 

like just a couple months 

ago the Literacy Lounge 

opened up and invited both 

familiar and new faces in to 

sit down and read together 

for the first time. Since that 

moment, mentors have 

made such an important 

impact in the lives of 

students at every school. 

Although one of the core 

components of the program 

is to improve literacy skills 

so that students read at 

grade level, this was 

another year of seeing 

something equally as 

special happen. The bonds 

seen between students and 

mentors is impossible not to 

notice. Smiles, laughs, and 

stories about their days and 

lives are some of the things 

shared every day between 
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MENTOR SPOTLIGHT 

mentors and students. This 

month we celebrated the 

relationships formed and the 

achievements by bringing 

everyone together for our 

annual Mentor Luncheon. 

This year’s mentor luncheon 

was held at Bennett and 

attended by mentors, 

students, principals, and all 

EE staff. Memories were 

shared over a tasty lunch 

and both mentors and 

students received 

certificates of completion of 

the Energizing Education 

program.  

 

Energizing Education is 

extremely grateful to each 

and every mentor. Without 

you, our program truly 

could not succeed. We are 

also thankful for each of our 

school partnerships that 

exist. Teachers, 

administrators, site 

coordinators, you have all 

made our jobs easier with 

your helpfulness throughout 

the year. Energizing 

Education had a great year 

and we can’t wait to see 

what next year brings as we 

expand into more schools. 

Throughout the summer our 

planning will be in full 

effect as we brainstorm 

family nights and recruit 

more mentors.  If you’re 

interested in being a mentor, 

sign up for one of our 

upcoming training dates on 

the back page. Thank you 

all for contributing to such a 

great year! 

http://bennett.jpsk12.org/


Contact Charlie at energizingeducationjackson@gmail.com to sign up  

June Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

June 3 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

June 11 11:00-1:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

June 15 3:00-5:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

 

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  

Contact Charlie Miller 
 energizingeducationjackson@gmail.com 

 
To Donate: 

Contact Kriss Giannetti at  
kgiannetti@uwjackson.org 

“Every Hero Has a Story” - Summer is 

just around the corner and Jackson 

District Library is planning on lots of fun 

at all 13 of our branches.  Summer 

Reading starts off with a district-wide 

kickoff on Saturday, June 13 at our 

Meijer Branch.  Join us from 11am-3pm 

for games, magic shows, balloons, a visit 

from Princess Merida of Brave fame and 

free popcorn and ice pops.  Sign up for summer reading and receive a free 

book.  We will have magic, science shows, birds of prey, a ventriloquist and 

much more at all of our branches this summer.  So stop by any branch to 

grab a summer reading guide and plan on a great summer of programs and 

reading.  You can also check out www.myjdl.com for more information. 

Check out the Mentor Luncheon held at 

Bennett this month! Mentors, students, 

administration and staff all came together for 

an afternoon celebration of volunteers who 

helped make this year possible and the 

students who achieved so much! 

Thank you to our mentors who 

helped out at Jackson High School 

reading NWEA tests. We really 

appreciate the time you took out of 

your day to help those students! 

http://energizingeducationjackson.org
http://www.myjdl.com
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.1736841989876125.1073741838.1589702901256702&type=1

